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MEMO 

 

To: Mayor and Ames City Council  

 

From:   Steven L. Schainker, City Manager 

 

Date:   November 6, 2015 

 

Subject: Additional Extension of Park Leases to March 1, 2016 

 

You will recall that five properties within our City park system (Brookside, 

Franklin, McDonald Woods, Stuart Smith, and Zumwalt Rail Road) that are 

leased from Iowa State University were set to expire on March 1, 2015.  

Realizing more time was needed to negotiate updated language to these lease 

agreements, the City Council, with the concurrence from the ISU administration, 

approved an extension of these leases until February 1, 2016.  

 

These discussions have taken more time than first anticipated and, 

therefore, the City Council now is being asked to mutually agree with ISU to 

extend these leases until March 1, 2016.  It is hoped that this additional 

extension will provide sufficient time to finalize our negotiations with ISU.  You 

will note from the attached email from Warren Madden, Senior Vice President 

For Business & Finance, that ISU has agreed to this extension. 

 

C: Keith Abraham, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


